

Tenterfields Primary Academy

A part of the Windsor Academy Trust

Headteacher: Mr D Simpson, B.Ed (Hons)

Tenterfields Halesowen West Midlands B63 3LH Windsor Academy Trust

Tel: 01384 818560

Email

info@tenter.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

Website: www.tenterfieldsprimary.co.uk

Company registration no: 07523436 Place of registration: England

Thursday 14th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Change of school telephone number

We are always looking to improve our facilities and provide the children with the best but also at a competitive price. As part of a change to our Internet infrastructure, we are moving from Dudley Grid for Learning (DGfL) to London Grid for Learning (LGfL) on Friday 15th January 2021. This is will result in a change of service for ourselves and a cost saving over our current provider.

Due to this, we are installing a new telephone system in school on Friday and the main school telephone number will change.

The new school telephone number is 0121 289 5020.

The switchover will take effect on Friday afternoon. We have put in place provision so that whilst the work takes place on Friday afternoon, you will still be able to contact the school office. The old telephone number will still be in use but will ask you to dial **0121 289 5020**.

The office staff will also be monitoring the <u>info@tenter.windsoracademytrust.org.uk</u> email address closely on Friday afternoon, should you have problems contacting the school during the switchover period.

Please bear with us whilst the switchover takes place and thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mr Dominic Simpson Headteacher















